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Calendar 
Oct. 24    Red Ribbon Week   Nov. 4      Movie Night & PTA Association Meeting 
Oct. 28    Harvest Festival   Nov. 18    Thanksgiving Feast 

Harvest Festival  Friday, October 28, 4pm - 8pm 
Our Harvest Festival/Halloween Bash is approaching! There will be food trucks, a bake sale, 
dancing, carnival games, and a haunted house! This is a fun community event AND a 
fundraiser. Entry to the Haunted House will be $2 per person. In addition, you can purchase 
tickets to play carnival games.  Email board@nimitz-pta.org if you want to volunteer. 

Movie Night & PTA Association Meeting  Friday, November 4,  6pm - 9pm 
Our first Movie Night of the year is also coming up. This is a great opportunity to spend time 
with friends and family. This year we are charging $2 per person. We also invite you to step 
into the Computer Lab to attend our PTA Association Meeting at 6:30. 

PTA Advocacy 
The PTA is, at its heart, an advocacy organization. We encourage everyone to register, inform 
yourselves, and vote. PTA never endorses or opposes a candidate for office. It does, however, 
take positions on legislative bills and ballot measures that affect the lives of children. 

Of the 17 propositions on the ballot, California State PTA and 6th District PTA have voted to 
support these five: Prop. 51 (statewide school bond); Prop. 55 (tax extension to fund 
education & healthcare); Prop. 56 (tobacco tax); Prop. 58 (bilingual education); and Prop. 
63 (firearms & ammunition sales).  6th District PTA also supports Measure Y (San Jose USD 
Parcel Tax) and Measure AA (Campbell Union HSD Bond Measure). The Cupertino-Fremont-
Sunnyvale Council PTA supports Measure BB (Sunnyvale renewal of parcel tax). 

You can find more information at the California State PTA State Ballot Measures Page and on 
the California 6th District PTA website. 

Spotlight on Nimitz PTA Programs: The Library 
Nimitz PTA provides crucial funding for our school library. Among other things, we make it 
possible for the library to keep its magazine subscriptions current. Our kids love reading 
National Geographic for Kids, Sports Illustrated for Kids, and American Girl. Magazines are an 
important component to our library because they provide up-to-date news, in-depth interviews, 
science discoveries, and kid friendly recipes that are not possible in books.  

Amazon Smile 
Always log on to your Amazon account through smile.amazon.com and designate Nimitz 
Elementary PTA as your charity. It’s your same Amazon account, and it supports the school! 

website: www.nimitz-pta.org contact email: board@nimitz-pta.org
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